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A special school for pupils with autism 
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March 15th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Celebrating Neurodiversity Week  

Neurodiversity Week starts on Monday. The Neurodiversity Family Hub will be hosting an 

evening of Inspiration and Inclusion on Thursday, March 21st, 2024, from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm at 

Mint Street Adventure Playground – 14 Weller Street – SE1. This event presents an excellent 

opportunity to meet the team, advisory board, and members, and to learn more about what they 

do. You can reserve your spot by scanning the QR code on the attached invitation or by visiting 

this link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/an-evening-of-inspiration-inclusion-tickets-

856187318317 

 

Red Nose Day 
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Thank you for all your donations - it was very kind. I’ll let you know the full total we raised for 

Comic Relief. There were some great outfits.  

Harriet 

Harriet, our family support worker, has now started her maternity leave. We wish her all the best 

and we know she will be busy! Farzana will be back with us four days a week after the holidays. 

If you need anything in the meantime do speak to any one of us and we will be able to help.  

 

Chicks  

 

We said goodbye to our chicks today. A total of eight eggs hatched and they have all left to 

roam free on the farm – fit and healthy.  

SENsational Sessions  

There are spaces available for SENsational Stay and Play sessions across Southwark for 

children with additional needs/ disabilities and their parents and carers. For more information 

about sessions visit SENsational Stay & Play | Southwark Local Offer or 

contact centrescentre@ivydale.southwark.sch.uk.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher  
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